
ATTENTION HARBOR USERS 

 

IN ORDER TO SAFELY REMOVE SNOW FROM HARBOR FLOATS, THE 
HARBOR DEPARTMENT ASKS THAT EACH VESSEL OWNER DO THEIR PART 

TO KEEP THE DOCKS CLEAR OF PLOW HAZARDS. 
 

➢ PLEASE KEEP UTILITY CORDS AND WATER HOSES NEATLY STOWED 
OUT OF THE PLOW PATH. 

➢ PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW ANCHOR HARDWARE TO OVERHANG THE 
STALL INTO THE PLOW PATH. 

➢ PLEASE DO NOT STOW ITEMS ON FLOATS. 
➢ PLEASE NOTIFY THE HARBOR DEPARTMENT OF ANY DEBRIS ON 

FLOATS.  
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE IN MAKING SNOW REMOVAL SAFE 
FOR THE OPERATORS. 
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